
Minutes of February 19, 2018 

Gloria and Dianna met to update work on  checklist and to check 30 day letters.  Diana found 10 
returned voters who had provided proof of  domicile in file she did not put there.  No one knows who 
ghost in office. 

Meeting started  at 1 PM and ended at 2 pm. 

 

Minutes  of February 26, 2018PM  

Gloria Riel, Diana Allard and Harriet E. Cady met at 1 PM to  finish putting the status of the 30 day letters 
to rest.   Mrs. Joanna  Wareing came in to show domicile after receiving the 30 day letter and status was 
put back to voter. She got to see some of the operations while here and had explanation of what may 
have happened when property cards were used to establish why some voters still residents might have 
received a 30 day letter.  to claim residency and prove such.  Harriet explained what  may have 
happened when property cards were used to establish why some voters still residents might have 
received a letter and it was a trust with his name firsts she stated her husband’s name was different 
than hers on the trust.  While here we checked file and had her do a new registration card.  Out of over 
250 letters sent only ten persons came in to still claim residency. 

The checklist still needs to find a way to know who is still in town and who has left town. 

Upon redoing filing and work the Supervisors voted to remove another 151 names from checklist and 
remove notification of 30 day list.  It was voted to remove two for reason of death.  

It was also voted to add voters and fix changes. 

Respectfully submitted 

Harriet E. Cady 

 

 


